
 

Town of Lyman 
Select Board 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

The Select Board will hold a public hearing on  

Tuesday September 5, 2023, at 6:00pm  

located at the Lyman Town Hall for the purpose of presenting information and 

allowing public comment regarding an initiated referenda question as proposed: 

 

“To see if the Town will vote to appropriate from surplus the sum of $134,746 for 

the Salaries and Benefits of the separate and distinct administrative positions of 

the Town Clerk and Select Board Clerk” 

 

The Select Board’s regular meeting will follow after the public hearing.  

 

A Special Town Meeting has been scheduled to be held on October 3, 2023  

at 7:00pm located at the Lyman Town Hall to vote on said article. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Lindsay Gagne 

 

 

__________________________________ 
Town Manager 
Town Clerk 

Posted August 29th, 2023 
 

Town of Lyman                                      townmanager@lyman-me.gov  
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mailto:townmanager@lyman-me.gov

